
   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

As of today, 91% of ParentPay accounts have been  
  activated – so thank you for your support and cooperation. 

 
For those who have not activated their account, please can you ensure that you login to 
ParentPay and sign up as a matter of urgency.  We need ALL parents to activate their account, 
even those receiving Free School Meals to ensure you receive the full benefits of the system.     
Thank you! 
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School dinner arrears 
 

We are currently owed £146.75 for unpaid 
school meals. We would very much 
appreciate it if you could check your 
account and make sure it is in credit. 

 

Thank you for your understanding 

Hello and welcome to our weekly Newsletter………… 

Spring 2 –  
Food Tech Contributions 
 

Payments can now be made towards  
Spring 2 Food Tech. 
 

So, if you are able to contribute, please do so 
via ParentPay. Thank you  

https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/v2/#/login


   
 

 

 

 
 
 
  

Menu Change 
 
Our cook has asked us to make parents/carers aware of a meal choice change for Monday, 
Week 1, Spring Term Menu. 
 

• Option 1 has changed from pulled pork to beef burger 

• Pudding has changed from trifle to jelly and ice cream. 
 
This will only affect w/c 26 Feb and w/c 18 March.  
 
There will be a new menu after Easter for the Summer Term. These will be distributed to 
parents/carers within the next few weeks. 

Miss Young’s, Upper Formal 4 
class, visited a local 
supermarket as part of their 
continued discussions around 
healthy eating with the school 
nurse.  
 

They looked at the traffic light 
system and how much 
cheaper it would be to prepare 
home cooked food instead of 
a ready meal. 

This week’s Out and 
About session was 
having a go at playing 
tennis at the 
Kirkbymoorside courts. 

New Job Opportunity 
 
The kitchen has also asked to let our readers know about a new job opportunity: 
 

Welburn Hall School Catering Assistant 
25 hours per week 

Term time only 
 
Closing date for applications is 10 March Interview date is 16 March 
 
Further details can be found on the North Yorks job website: 
https://www.northyorks.gov.uk/job/welburn-hall-school-catering-assistant-ed8280 



   
 

 

 
 
 
  

 

Wellbeing & Safeguarding 

Welburn Hall School is excited to announce that we are offering two new Activity Days during the 
forthcoming Easter Holidays, on Monday 25 March and Tuesday 2 April. 
 
The days have been organised via FEAST Holiday Activities.  FEAST is open to all children and young 
people across North Yorkshire and activity places are free to eligible young people.  
 
Both days will run from 9am – 5pm and include breakfast, lunch, dinner, plus healthy snacks throughout 
the day. 
 
We’ve got lots of great activities lined up, such as rebound therapy, football, crafts, cooking and much 
more!! 
 
Parents who get FEAST vouchers can use them for these Activity Days.  
 
FEAST vouchers will be released on Monday 26 Feb and you can book on to these days then. 
 
Visit the FEAST website for more information here FEAST Activities Archive - North Yorkshire Together 
or email Jenna Kendell, our Safeguarding and Inclusion Manager - j.kendell@welburn-hall.n-yorks.sch.uk 
 

Please be aware that places are limited and we might not be able to offer a place to everyone. 

North Yorkshire Safeguarding Children Partnership (NYSCP) 
aims to ensure all children in North Yorkshire are safe, happy, 
healthy and achieving. 

If you are worried about a child – this is the duty number:  0300 131 2 131 Or see their website here: 
 

https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/about-us/worried-about-a-child/ 

https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/about-us/worried-about-a-child/
https://northyorkshiretogether.co.uk/feast-activities/
mailto:j.kendell@welburn-hall.n-yorks.sch.uk
https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/about-us/worried-about-a-child/


   
 

 

 
 
 

  

Upper Pre Formal’s topic this half term is “New Life” 
 

They have been outside counting the spring flowers and buds. 
 

In class they’ve had a session learning about germination and making pouches 
for beans to grow in, so they can see what happens. 



   
 

 

 
 

Working Towards Accreditation 
 

In early March Welburn Hall School begins the assessment  
process to Accreditation with the National Autistic Society.  
The work that we do to achieve this is about providing the  
very best provision for our students and ensuring that our staff  
have the most up-to-date knowledge and training.  
 

So, we are please asking once again that parents of children with autism complete a short 
questionnaire. (If you suspect your child has a need that is best supported with ASD strategies, you 
are also invited to give us your views.)  
 

If you haven’t already done so, please click this link – it shouldn’t take long, the deadline is 29 
February. Thank you! 

 
National Autistic Society Questionnaire - click here 

This week Mr Kaufman’s, Lower Semi-Formal 
Explorer’s class, got to have a go riding the 

bikes around our wonderful grounds. 
 

It was lots of fun! 

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=rtTbA7Baj0yW8XLXJWAEGAaRK7_XNWBHhXbz_UCNdZ9UMVdFUVAyUTJVMDFKTzBINVNaRlYzRU9DTi4u

